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Dave Seghi <dseghidc@sbcglobal.net> Fri, Nov 30, 2012 at 8:31 AM 
To: bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us, 
edc.cob@edcgov.us 

Dear Board of Super\1sors, 
My wife, friends, and I enjoy using our local county trail along the old railroad tracks. We use it monthly and have 
for the past 10 years. Please support resolution 165-2012, item 36 on the Dec 4th agenda. We look forward to 
becoming part of the \Qiunteer base to assist in the maintenance of the trail. 
Thank you, 
David Seghi 
Cameron Park 
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